
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Firstly, I would like to congratulate all our students for a superb start to the new 
academic year. All year groups have impressed us and won lots of our Golden Tickets. 
New Y7 have settled impressively quickly and are all ready finding their way around the 
Academy. Our high standards have been met by the students and this has meant that 
they are already making good progress in the curriculum. Period 6 has started for Y11, 
our fitness suite is open for Y10 and Y11 students and MA+ extra-curricular clubs are 
now up and running. Our new library is just about to open for students who want to 
study in school and our free breakfast is available for all students from 8:00am in the 
morning. 

Manchester Academy Open Evening 

Next Wednesday, 25th September is our Open Evening. Current Y7 is our biggest ever Y7 
group and we are now over-subscribed as an Academy. We invite all of the Y5 and Y6 
children from our local community and from our families to visit us on the Open Evening 
to see our award-winning school. Open Evening begins at 4:00pm and the last entry is at 
6:15pm. I will be speaking at 5:15pm. Please pass on this information to family 
members, friends and neighbours with Y5 and Y6 children, so all our families and 
community can see our brilliant school. 

To get the Academy ready for Open Evening, we will be closing at the slightly earlier time 
of 2:30pm. Students will exit from the usual gates, in the usual way and should make 
their way home once dismissed. 

Thank you for all your support in ensuring our attendance is above national average and 
that Academy uniform is immaculate. As always, we couldn’t achieve success without 
your support. 

I look forward to meeting you if you are coming to the Open Evening. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Mr. J. Eldon 

Principal 


